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Thank you again for meeting Ann Hurst, Mary Tso and me last week. We greatly appreciate you

giving us the time to discuss superannuation issues.

Conversations with practitioners and advisors help to improve our administration as it gives us a

better perspective of the system.

We will also be conducting visits in Melbourne in the coming weeks. Our findings on issues and
trends will be communicated back to the industry after we have completed these visits.

We look forward to meeting with you again in the future. In the meantime if you have concerns

about activities or arrangements being offered to the market

involving self-managed

superannuation funds please contact me on (07) 3149 5504 or Mary Tso on (03) 9275 2758.

Regardé

Stuart Forsyth

Assistant Commissioner
SMSF Segment
Superannuation

Australian Taxation Office



